PLEASE GIVE US YOUR COMMENTS *

TRANS-TEXAS CORRIDOR TTC-35 (OKLAHOMA TO MEXICO/GULF COAST ELEMENT)
The Texas Department of Transportation, in cooperation with the Federal Highway Administration, is conducting
this study. We want your input. Please leave this form in the comment box or mail it to the address on the other
side. You may also use our website (www.transtx.com) to comment on the project.

Meeting Location: I did not attend a meeting

1. Please provide us with your comments regarding the overall project, alternatives, or any other project-related
issues and concerns. (more space on back)

2. How would you describe your overall opinion of the TTC-35 project at this time?

Please mark the appropriate space: Positive Negative/Opposed Uncertain/Neutral

3. Please tell us if you know where archeological or historic sites, family cemeteries, landfills, springs, or
similar sites are located within the study area (more space on back).

Please provide your e-mail address if you would like to receive TTC-35 information electronically:

* Comments must be submitted or postmarked by Friday, December 3, 2004 to be considered.

Thank You.
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ED PENSOCK, JrR.,PE

DIRECTOR OF TURNPIKE CORRIDOR SYSTEMS
TEXAS TURNPIKE AUTHORITY DIVISION
TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
P.O.Box 14707

AUSTIN, TX 78761-4707
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